Town of Perdido Beach-Planning Commission Meeting August 3, 2011

The Planning Commission of the Town of the Perdido Beach held its regularly scheduled meeting at the Town Hall-August 3, 2011. Chairman Love called the Meeting to order at 6:30 PM.

Members present: Chairman Steve Love, Mayor Patsy Parker, Mr. Doug Batson, Mrs. Freda Fleming, Mrs. Diana Graham Mr. Bill McGrath and Mrs. Lynn Thompson. **Members absent**: Mr. Gary Keifer and Mr. William Kelley. Mr. McGrath arrived after roll call. **Others Present:** Members of the Town.

Motion by Mr. Batson, seconded by Mr. McGrath to approve the previous meeting's minutes with noted change. All in favor-minutes were approved.

Officer's Report:

Mayor's Comments: Mayor Parker reported on a meeting with Nancy Banks and Vince Jackson to discuss writing a policy regarding the County administering the Town's Land Use and Zoning Ordinance.

SARPC: No Representative Present

Public Comments: None

Special Report:

Unfinished Business:

Further discussion with County to establish policy regarding administration and enforcement of the Town's Land Use and Zoning Ordinance, according to the Town's agreement with the County.

Next Meeting Date: September 7, 2011.

Next Meeting's Business: Continue discussion on planning jurisdiction-report on a meeting to be scheduled with Caryn Warner-Planning Director-Elberta, Kit Alexander, Director of Community Development-Orange Beach and Planning Commission Members-Steve Love, Parker Patsy and Bill McGrath.

Motion by Diana Graham, unanimous second to adjourn. All in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm

Steve Love, Chairman

Inn Thompson, Secretary